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NMPF, Dairy Organizations Nationwide Urge Senate to End Farm Bill Debate 
From Jerry Kozak, President and CEO, NMPF: 

 
“Milk producers need the 2013 Farm Bill enacted as soon as possible. For that reason, the 
National Milk Producers Federation (NMPF) today joined 22 dairy organizations, along with 
more than 100 other farm and commodity groups around the country, in asking the Senate to 
cut off debate and pass the long-overdue bill on Monday.  
 
“Farmers have now been waiting two years to know the details of the federal dairy safety net. 
They need this information to make business decisions. Along with the rest of American 
agriculture, milk producers nationwide urge the Senate—in the strongest possible terms—to 
vote for cloture on the farm bill Thursday.” 
 

###
 
The National Milk Producers Federation, based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance the 
well-being of dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. The members of NMPF’s 30 cooperatives produce 
the majority of the U.S. milk supply, making NMPF the voice of more than 32,000 dairy producers on Capitol Hill 
and with government agencies. Visit www.nmpf.org for more information. 
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